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State of California  The Resources Agency 

Memorandum 

To   :  Files Date   :    November 23, 1993 

From  : Department of Fish and Game 

Subject:  Green Valley Creek, Sonoma County 

Mike Fawcett, a fishery consultant working for the City of Santa Rosa, 
reports that he seined Green Valley Creek at the Fred Allen property off 
Green Valley School Road and captured several juvenile coho salmon. Coho 
have been reported from Green Valley Creek in the past, but have had no 
recent reports and have seen none myself. Mike is a reliable source of 
information. 

 
Bill Cox 
Associate Fishery Biologist 


